

25th June 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing with an update about the details running up to the end of the Summer Term.

At the present time we have EYFS, Year 1, Year 5 and Year 6 in school in groups and on a rota. This has worked well within the restrictions of the school and the staff we have available. On top of this we also have 'Key Worker' children on site in the mobile classroom.

This will continue as a structure until the 17th of July when the term will finish for EYFS, Year 1, Year 6 and 'Key Worker' children.

At the end of term children will receive a school report from their current class teacher and guidance of what learning support will be available from the school during the summer break. There will also be an event for Year 6 leavers on the afternoon of the 17th July (details to be confirmed).

On Monday 20th and Tuesday 21st July we would like to invite Year 2, Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 children into school in groups of 15 to attend school spend a little time with their current teacher and then the rest of the day with their new teacher for September. It will only be one day for each child and the day will depend on the group they are allocated. This is again not ideal but does give the children a chance to spend some time in school and start to build a relationship with their new teacher.

I appreciate this will not be everyone's choice but under the current circumstances we feel the children that have been home schooling should have the chance to come in, albeit for a day, to touch base and have some social interaction.

Over the next 2 weeks we will contact those families in Year 2, 3, 4 & 5 to give details about the transition days.

Yours sincerely

Mr D W Hodgson

Whigh







